
 

 

 

Dear Patients, 

 

We appreciate your understanding of our office closure during the COVID-19 outbreak.  On March 

16, 2020, the College of Dental Surgeons mandated that all BC dentists stop non-essential patient 

care until further notice. All BC dental offices will remain closed for regular care until further 

notice from Public Health Officials.    

 

Our office is available for emergency care if needed. Emergency care is when patients require 

immediate treatment due to infection, acute pain and/or trauma. If you are a patient of record and 

these conditions apply to you, please contact Dr. Sweet directly at 250-686-1972.  

 

We support the College in their decision to help combat the spread of COVID-19 and hope that life 

will return to normal as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued confidence in our office. 

 

We appreciate your patience in this uncertain time, 

 

 

 

 

 

The Peninsula Dental Family 

 


